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Comments: I am writing you in opposition to the proposed logging in Telephone Gap in the Green Mountain

National Forest. This forest has plenty of active management already and this project seems to be a give away to

the logging industry. Please reconsider any authorizations for this logging. We do not need this to occur and

there are fewer and fewer places like Telephone Gap. Thank you for this consideration

 

Respectfully,

John Lesher

Burlington, VT


